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Comments: Single Track Trails At Wayne National Forest

I'm writing to encourage you to provide more trails dedicated to use by single track riders in the trail system at
Wayne National Forest. Our family is now into the 3rd generation of single track riders. Living in Ohio, we'd prefer
not having to take our money out of state to enjoy our sport.

My son and grandsons and our friends in and around Ohio are constantly looking for new single track trail riding
opportunities. The sport of single track riding, enjoying both technical and more relaxed rides, provides a great

family activity. New single track trails; if you build 'em, we will come to enjoy them. |

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to share my thoughts with you as you plan new trails for citizens in Ohio
and surrounding states. Please keep single track trails users in mind as you do so.

Calvin Blumhorst



